
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday April 17, 2015 

 

 

To the members of Fencing-Escrime New Brunswick, 

 

After reviewing our application for the Provincial Coach Employment Program (P-CEP), the 

Sport and Recreation branch of New Brunswick will no longer be able to support our 

participation in the program. 

 

FENB was given two main reasons for the rejection of our application: 

 

Firstly, we were told that our athlete pool was too small . In order to warrant employing a full 

time coach, we had too few athletes identified at the appropriate LTAD levels. We also lacked a 

central training facility which would offer athletes from across the province an opportunity to 

train daily amongst each other. 

 

FENB will continue to work on growing our membership and the overall quality of fencing in 

New Brunswick and will look to apply for funding from this program again in the future. 

 

 

 
Michael Ivankovic 

Executive Director 

Fencing-Escrime New Brunswick 


